The Brickfields

I am sure we all feel grateful to live in such a beautiful village.

The Three Tuns, The Brickfields with the dock, the Saxon Shore Way and the wooded area has brought us much pleasure.

I am sure you are aware that "The Friends of the Brickfields" a group of local volunteers, work hard all year round to maintain and make safe this area of natural beauty.

We were saddened recently to find that shrubs and trees had been cut back without consultation by person's unknown to allow for a cycle track. This has caused damage to the environment, disturbing habitats and posing a risk to our rare local orchids.

The Brickfields are for everyone to enjoy, so we would respectfully ask that the cyclists keep to the established trails and be aware of others walking in the area.

Lower Halstow Parish Council welcomes you to join us at our monthly zoom meetings, which are advertised on the News and Agenda pages. We always welcome your views and input into what is going on in the village.

Many thanks

Lower Halstow Parish Council